BACK-TO-SCHOOL

PARKVIEW PAW

AUGUST 2023

MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPALS

Hello Parkview Middle School Families!

Welcome to Parkview Middle School! Can you believe it's time already to be receiving the
Back-to-School Newsletter for the ‘23-'24 school year? We can't either, yet we are getting so

excited about the new school year around the corner. This morning, we greeted two sessions

of 6th grade students at “Getting Ready for Middle School” and saw all of the emotions of a

new year on their faces...excitement, anticipation, nervousness, and everything in between. It is ‘
so fun to have students back in the building!

Speaking of students, please mark your calendars for YOUR student'’s first day of school:

o Thursday, August 31st - First Day of School for students with Last Names A - Leggitt
¢ Friday, September 1st - First Day of School for students with Last Names Lehrkind - Z
¢ Tuesday, September 5th - SECOND Day of School for ALL students

In order to help everyone settle in and students and staff to begin building relationships with
each other in a smaller group setting, our “Soft Start” will once again occur on the first day of

school for the two groups of students.

In addition to this newsletter, you can expect newsletter according to the schedule below:

August: Back-to-School Newsletter, September, and October

Holiday Newsletter: November, December, and January

Spring Newsletter: February, March and April

End of Year Newsletter: May and June

Please take the time to read through and make note of all of the important information
contained in this newsletter and future ones. There are many important dates and upcoming
activities for Parkview families and students that are important to add to your calendar.




For families NEW to our DISTRICT, please plan to join us at New Family Orientation on
Monday, August 21st at Parkview. If you can attend, it will be helpful for us to know in advance.
You may call our main office at: (920) 492-2940 and leave your name and number of immediate
family members attending.

We will continue to send out weekly communications in our Weekly Wednesday online
envelope so that you will be up-to-date on a weekly basis about what’s happening at Parkview
that your student may (or may not) be telling you. To ensure you receive all communication
throughout the school year, please make sure your preferred email address is updated in
PowerSchool.

We wish you, as a family, an enjoyable last few weeks of summer and we look forward to
seeing our students back in the building very soon. Thank you for all you are doing in the
coming days to prepare your student(s) for a successful and rewarding year ahead.

Sincerely,

Kris Hucek & Michael Heim
Principal & Associate Principal

#FIREUPJAGS

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Kris Hucek & Michael Heim
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SCHOOL SUPPLY AND BAND SUPPLY LIST

School Supplies and Band Supplies List

SOFT SCHOOL START FOR 2023-2024

The start of the new school year is approaching quickly and we are FIRED UP to see students
in our building again. It is going to be awesome to see familiar and new faces walking through
the doors of Parkview Middle School.

Similar to last year, we will be changing up the first week of school and have a "soft start: for
all students. This will ensure our students feel comfortable with the layout of the building,
have time to begin building relationships with teachers in smaller groups, can learn more
about our school environment, and better understand Parkview procedures and routines.
Below, you will find a breakdown of the first three days of school:
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Thursday, August 31, 2023: ONLY students with last names A-Lee attend on this day
Friday, September 1st, 2023: ONLY students with last names Leggett-Z

Monday, September 4th, 2023: No School-Labor Day

Tuesday, September 5th, 2023: ALL STUDENTS attend

NEW FAMILY ORIENTATION 2023
INVITATION

If you are a brand new family to our DISTRICT, please click on the link below for more details
about this important, informational event.

NEW FAMILY INVITE

We look forward to seeing you there!

SPORTS SIGN UP LETTER FOR PARENTS

Dear Parents,

The following information is in regards to athletics for the 2023-2024 school year. Coaches
will explain the details and hand out schedules on the first day during the informational
meetings. Parents are welcome to attend but parent attendance is not required. Additional
information is in the sign-up links below:

To sign your child up for Parkview Sports, simply click on the links below and complete the
form.

7/8th Grade Volleyball Sign Up

6-8th Grade Cross Country Sign-Up

6-8th Grade Soccer Sign Up

7/8th Grade Boys Basketball Sign Up

7/8th Grade Girls Basketball Sign Up

6-8th Grade Wrestling Sign Up

6-8th Grade Track Sign Up

6-8th Grade Tennis Sign Up

6/7th Boys and Girls Intramural Basketball Sign Up

PARENT SPORTS SIGN UP LETTER
(CONTINUED)
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All Parkview athletes are required to have the following ONLINE item submitted in order to
participate:
1. PV_Athletic Paperwork Online Forms

All Parkview athletes are required to have the following HARD COPY forms and payment
submitted to the Parkview Main Office in order to participate:
1. Interscholastic Athletic Physical Examination-only one physical needed for all three years
at Parkview (this item can be faxed to 920-492-2944)
2. Athletic Fee Form-one per year (covers all activities and sports)

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 920-492-2940 ext. 4327 (school)
or 920-562-5549 (cell).

Sincerely,
Scott Conradt
Parkview Athletic Director

CO-CURRICULAR FEES 2023-2024

Students are encouraged to participate in the co-curricular programs offered at Parkview.
Participation in activities, clubs, and programs, are offered in accordance with established
school district activity codes. Students taking part in any co-curricular program which include
sports, drama club, wall-climbing, Destination Imagination, etc..., will be assessed an Activity
fee of $20. This $20 covers as many activities as they would like to join for the upcoming
school year. There is a $75 limit for district families.

If your student is planning on playing or participating in a co-curricular activity, we are asking
that you pay for this fee as soon as possible so that required paperwork can be completed in

a timely manner. You are welcome to pay online or at our Back-To-School Night event
happening on Monday, August 28th from 3-5:30 p.m. We will accept cash, check, or a debit or
credit card during this event.

Please email our Athletic Director at scondradt@ashwaubenonk.12.org if you have any

questions.

ASD-LINKS TO PAY FEES

As a school district, we continually look for ways to make it easier for our families to pay
fees whether it's for school meals or other school fees.

Please, click on the link below to access an Informational Graphic for more information.

ASD Fee Information
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PARKVIEW MEDICATION POLICY

School personnel will not administer prescription or non-prescription medications without a
completed parent request form and a physician request on file if the medication requires a
prescription. Parents who have a child attending Parkview who have special medication needs
should stop in the main office or click HERE to access our Medication Administration
Request/Consent Form.

BUS TRANSPORTATION

The school buses will be running the same approximate routes as last year. Lames Bus Lines
will again be providing our transportation needs. If you are new to the district or have a
question concerning pick-up times, bus numbers, etc..., please direct your questions to
Lamers. You can reach them at 920-496-3600.

STUDENT PICK-UP & DROP-OFF SAFETY
GUIDELINES

Students who are transported by school bus will be picked up and dropped off in the bus
loading zone on the west side of our building.

Students who are transported by automobile should be dropped off and picked up in the
circular drive in front of our school.

Please remember, that as you pull into the driveway in front of Parkview to drop off your child,
you need to be in the right-hand lane and stay in the right lane as you pull up as far as you can
to the light post past the Parkview Middle School electronic sign. The left lane in the driveway
is the pull-out lane parents need to use after dropping off their son/daughter to exit the
driveway. Some students and parents have discovered that the driveway at the Community
Center on Anderson Drive is a safe and convenient place for pick-up and drop-off. We also
have permission for parents to use the parking stalls at Target as a drop-off/pick-up option.
Please do not park in the driveways of Target as this is a fire hazard.

Lastly, please, DO NOT BLOCK THE HANDICAP PARKING SPACE that is located at the front of
our building at anytime during drop-off or pick-up. It is FEDERALLY mandated that handicapped
individuals have access to this parking spot at all times.
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DRESS CODE 2023-2024

As the start of the upcoming school year draws closer, we know that most of you are doing
your Back-to-School clothes shopping, please click on this LINK to access and review our
dress code policy.

This information will also be included in our student planners to reference throughout the year.
Planners will be handed out to each Parkview student at the start of our new school year.
Thank you for reviewing this with your student as you complete your back-to-school shopping
for clothing and supplies.

2023-2024 PARKVIEW TECHNOLOGY
UPDATE

For the 2023-2024 school year, ALL STUDENTS at Parkview Middle School will be provided
with a Chromebook computer to use for the school year. Students will receive their
Chromebook during the first few days of school which will be distributed by their family
teachers.

Parents, please review the Responsible Use policy in our_Parent/Student Handbook with

regards to technology use and also, please, check your PowerSchool forms to make sure you
and your student have agreed to the Chromebook Device Contract located under D1:
Permissions and Agreements.
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SCHOOL-TO-PARENT COMMUNICATION
INFORMATION

As a reminder for returning Parkview families and new families to our school, we send out
most of our communications through email.

At Parkview, we utilize our Weekly Wednesday Envelope to publish current and relevant
information typically by 3:00 p.m. every Wednesday during the school year with the exception
of Winter Break and Spring Break.

In this email communication, you will find Parkview school updates, Ashwaubenon District
Information, as well as our Green Bay community-wide information that is relevant to our
students and their families. We also publish our Newsletters in this envelope. The Newsletter
schedule is as follows:
1. Back-to-School Parkview PAW-contains information for the months of August,
September, and October
2. Holiday Parkview PAW-contains information for the months of November, December, and

January
3. Spring Parkview PAW-contains information for the months of February, March, and April
4. End-of-the Year Parkview PAW-contains information for the months of May and June
Because this communication contains so much pertinent information, please, make it a habit
to check the email links on a weekly basis so that your student does not miss out on
something they would like to participate in or be a part of.

You can find our Weekly Wednesday Envelope on our website under Parkview Middle School:
About Us-Weekly Wednesdays-Publications and Forms-Newsletters.

Other places you can look for updates and highlights about Parkview Middle School is on our
Instagram account (@parkviewasd), Twitter account (@ParkviewASD) and/or on Facebook
page (Parkview Middle School-Ashwaubenon).

We are looking forward to seeing your student here at Parkview and working with you to make
sure that they have the best educational experience while they are here!




PARKVIEW PICTURE DAYS

These are the following times that your student has the opportunity to get their school picture
taken:

August 8th: Getting Ready For Middle School-FOR 6TH GRADERS ONLY

August 10th: Getting Ready For Middle School-FOR 6TH GRADERS ONLY

August 28th: Back-To-School Night-For ALL STUDENTS

September 13th: For students that HAVE NOT YET had their picture taken

October 19th: Picture Re-takes: only for students who want a re-do on their picture. There will
be a charge from Ambrosius Studios

Ambrosius Studios will again be taking our student and staff pictures this year. Click on this
LINK to access an informational letter from Ambrosius with regards on how to order your
student's class pictures for the 2023-2024 school year.

SEPTEMBER 2023 MENU & FOOD SERVICE
LETTER

Below are links to our September 2023 lunch and breakfast menus.

September 2023 Breakfast Menu
September 2023 Lunch Menu
Food Service Letter 23-24
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PARKVIEW MUSIC DEPARTMENT
INFORMATIONAL LETTER

Attention Parkview Parents/Guardians of Band/Choir Students:

Our Band and Choir departments have exciting things happening throughout our upcoming new
school year!

Please click HERE to access our Music Department Letter.

Thank you and we hope you had a fun, relaxing and sunny summer!
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BACK-TO-SCHOOL NIGHT 2023

i
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2023-2024
BACK-TO-SCHOOL NIGHT
at Parkview Middle School

Monday, August 28th, 2023
3:00-5:30 p.m.

This evening is for all students, parents, guardians, and caregivers!
Families with last name beginning with A - L attend from 3:00-4:15 p.m.
Families with last name beginning with M-Z attend from 4:15-5:30 p.m.

BACK-TO-SCHOOL NIGHT (CONTINUED)

THIS NIGHT WILL INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING:

Walk through your class schedule

Meet your teachers

Move into your locker

Opportunity to pay fees including the Co-Curricular/Activity fee if your student will be
playing a sport or joining one of our clubs

Purchase school-required locks and/or Science googles

Put money on student's lunch account

Purchase Phy Ed Uniforms

Get your student photo taken

Please, mark your calendars and watch for more information to come!







